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Full Text

The Permanent Forum encourages the Expert Mechanism on the Rights of
Indigenous Peoples and the Human Rights Council to continue the process of
addressing rights related to treaties and agreements between indigenous peoples
and the United States and Canada, including through the consideration and
implementation of the recommendations resulting from the first two United
Nations treaty seminars, held in 2003 and 2006, and by taking steps to hold a
third seminar, as mandated by the Economic and Social Council, and urges the
Expert Mechanism to advance the work on treaties.
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